Brief Course Overview – Year 1 GP attachment

· Teach first year students for 8 half days in general practice in the Autumn or Spring terms.
· Prepare patients: 
· for student home visits in pairs (see consent letter), 
· let patients know at the point of booking to see you in clinic that a student will be present in the teaching surgeries.
· Prepare students for professional behaviour (e.g. respect, confidentiality, dress etc). This will also be addressed in the introductory lecture. 
· Week 1: Time to get to know your students and an introduction for them to general practice – including hearing about your surgery and patients, meeting the staff, tour around the health centre. Also to discuss the course, the plan for future weeks, seeing patients on home visits and at the GP surgery, the assignments and hand in dates etc. You may want to send students (or go with them) for a walk around the patch to observe the social setting of your practice
· Week 2-7: 1-2 students sit in with GP for a teaching surgery, the others in pairs visit patients in their homes.

· After visits and surgery there should be opportunity for group dialogue facilitated by the GP teacher, where students can discuss their clinical experiences and ask questions.  
· Week 7: 2 assignments are to be handed in (to give GPs time to mark)  
1. Applied case: approximately 1000 words, involving the application of theory to experiences with patients, for example considering the topic of doctor-patient relationship or chronic illness illustrated with patient cases. 
2. Essay OR creative piece based on 1 home visit. They should both contain personal reflection and learning. The creative piece is to be followed by approximately 100 word reflection for prose format, and 500 word reflection with poetry, art, song or dance. 
· Week 8: Feedback session – time for you to give feedback on student assignments and feedback to students about their time in general practice (as a group or individually, written or verbal). You could ask for verbal feedback from students. They also have an online written questionnaire to complete. To ensure they do this you could allow them computer internet access during this session (this should ensure that you receive feedback from all your students). 
· Teacher feedback questionnaire, assignment marking and grading of students is completed online at www.ole.bris.ac.uk 
· If you have an excellent student, please nominate them for the prize.
